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W˜˧˛ a H˘a˩ˬ H˘a˥˧

D˘a˥ Pa˥˘ˡ˧˦/Ca˥˘˥˦,Reminders

Upcoming Da˧es
As much as we relish welcoming new families to the Bovington family, one of
the hardest things about being a school with high mobility is saying goodbye.
Mrs Sutton, Jenson and Elliott have been posted and will be leaving us this
Easter. We can’t thank Mrs Sutton enough for all her hard work and dedication
she has shown towards the children of our school, especially those in Year 1.
We wish the whole family all the very best.
Ms Male will also be leaving us. Ms Male knows EVERYTHING 
and when anyone has a question, there is only one place we
all go. Ms Male’s cheery smile and kindness will be missed 
terribly, but we wish her all the best for the future too.

Sc˛ˢˢ˟ Uˡ˜˙ˢ˥ˠ 
We are all proud to attend

Bovington Academy and part
of being at Bovington is

wearing: 
grey trousers or skirts
a white shirt 
black or grey socks
a school tie (not EYFS or
Year 1)
all black school shoes
a school blazer or jumper

We have noticed that various
coloured socks, jumpers and
shoes are being worn.
We understand that items
break and it takes time to go
to the shops but please can
you ensure that your child is
dressed in the correct uniform
when we return to school for
Term 5. If you are having any
difficulties obtaining any items
of the uniform please speak to
your child’s class teacher.

Despite being only 3 1/2 days, we have had a full week of learning wrapping
up our No Limit projects. We have designed our curriculum to ensure it is
engaging and makes links with other subjects as much as possible. For
example: Year 4 were learning about Ancient Greeks and realised that a lot of
what we know about the Ancient Greeks comes from the pottery found. After
studying Greek myths, they wrote their own myths which they used as
inspiration for the pictures on their own self-made pots. Every term the
children undertake a project linked to their No Limits driving question. The
driving question gives our learning purpose and focus. In Year 2 their driving
question was: As engineers, how can we move items to the top of the
lighthouse? So as engineers, they designed and made lighthouses and then,
using their DT knowledge, created pulleys to get their items to the top -
especially to help the poor lighthouse keeper who kept having his lunch
stolen by the pesky seagulls! Please speak to your child about what they
have been learning about and what their final products were.

Mˢˡ˗aˬ 15˧˛ Aˣ˥˜˟  
Term 5 starts

Harold the Giraffe and his friends from SCARF came to visit us too. We teach our
PSHE (Personal. Social, Health and Economic Education) using the SCARF (Safety,
Caring, Achievement, Resilience, Friendship) material. A member of their team
came and delivered workshops to all the children in the school and gave
everyone some really practical top tips to keep them healthy, happy and safe.

Term dates for 2024/2025 are
now on the school website. 



A˥ˠˬ We˟fa˥e Se˥˩ice Cˢˠˠ˨ˡi˧ˬ
S˨ˣˣˢ˥˧

Faˠi˟ˬ S˞i˟˟˦ & Lea˥ˡiˡg

Ea˦˧e˥ F˨ˡ

PYCF Ea˦˧e˥ ac˧i˩i˧ie˦ bˢˢ˞iˡg aˡd cˢˡ˦eˡ˧ fˢ˥ˠ

P˟ea˦e cˢˡ˧ac˧ ˧he PYCF ˢffice ˧ˢ bˢˢ˞ ac˧i˩i˧ie˦: ˢffice@ˣˬcf.ˢ˥g.˨˞. O˥ ˣ˥iˡ˧ aˡd haˡd ˬˢ˨˥ fˢ˥ˠ iˡ ˧ˢ
ˢ˨˥ Wa˥ehaˠ, Cˢ˥fe Ca˦˧˟e ˢ˥ Wˢˢ˟ Yˢ˨˧h Ceˡ˧˥e. Aˡˬ ˤ˨e˦˧iˢˡ˦ ca˟˟ 01929 552934


